
�x The 2022-23 Queen’s National Scholars (QNS) competition launched earlier this year to enhance 
capacity and academic excellence in the interdisciplinary Indigenous Studies Program at Queen’s. 
Following a call to all faculties and departments at Queen’s for expressions of interest, six scholar 
proposals – in addition to the newly created Chair in Indigenous Studies – were selected to move 
forward to the recruitment stage. Read the story: Six positions for Indigenous scholars selected 
for recruitment through the Queen’s National Scholars Program 

�x The Faculty of Arts and Science provides support to its people through its Learning & 
Development Fund, which is for staff who choose to build new skills and develop in their current 
or future roles. In the 2022-23 fiscal year, the fund provided $33,646 to 56 successful applicants. 
Read the storGraduate students 

honoured with Dean’s Awards 
�x In the fifth year, the Faculty of Arts and Science Grad Mentor program is a peer mentoring 

program that connects prospective students with current MA and PhD students to aid them in 
their decision-making process. Read the story: You have a friend in me. 

�x Bethany Schaufler-Biback was named Global Undergraduate award winner. Read the story: 
Undergraduate student earns global honours. 

�x Queen’s students, staff, faculty, and leaders gathered in Grant Hall recently to celebrate the more 
than 300 current undergraduate recipients of Queen’s major scholarships and awards, including 
Promise Scholars, Commitment Scholars, Karta Catalyst Scholars, Principal’s Global Scholars, and 
Major Admission Awards recipients. Read the story: Celebrating academic excellence and 
diversity 


